
 

 

American Legion Post 82, La Plata, MD and Freedom Hearing 
Center, LLC from Waldorf, MD will be providing a free hearing 

screening for veterans. 

The hearing screening will be provided by  

Dr. Becky Guy, CCCC-A, FAAA 
 

They will be hearing screenings to determine if there is a 
hearing loss present.  With a comprehensive audiological 

evaluation that is completed in a sound booth this determines 
accurate thresholds, what kind of hearing loss is present and 

speech discrimination ability. There are also impedance 
measurements completed to determine the health of the ears. 

 

Event: February 23, 2023 

Time: 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

 

To make an appointment please contact Post Commander, 
George Hawley, Cell phone: 240-367-6489 


